
 

 

 

Palm Crest Elementary School 
 

Dear Parents, 

We look forward to hosting the 5th grade students from Palm Crest Elementary School 

May 13-15, 2020.  It’s going to be a great week of learning & fun! 

Below is a link for information that is needed in order to make your child’s visit a 

great one.  Information you provide is never shared with an outside company.   

https://www.freedomsfoundation.org/students/history-

encounters/registration/?recordid=01t0b00000BzM4wAAF 

When you have completed the form & paid your deposit, you will receive a message 

thanking you for your submission. Upon receipt of your application form & deposit you 

will be emailed a separate link to your child’s dashboard.  Additional payments can be 

made through this dashboard.  If you are mailing a check it should arrive in our office 

within 7 days of the time you fill out the application.  You will not be emailed your 

child’s dashboard until the payment has been received in our office & posted.  Checks 

should be mailed to Freedoms Foundation, Attn: Kim DeBlase, P.O. Box 67, Valley 

Forge, PA. 19481. 

 

Food Allergies 

If your child has a true food allergy and you would like to speak to the kitchen staff 

please call 610-933-8825 ext. 321 no more than 2 weeks before your child arrives.   

Please leave a message for the chef stating your child’s name, the school they are 

attending & he will return your call.  If your child is gluten free, has a nut allergy 

(nuts are not served) or needs a milk substitution these items are always available but 

please note it on the information form.  If your child is a picky eater there is always a 

selection available but please feel free to note it on the information form.  Our 

kitchen staff prides itself on how well they take care of your child.   

  

 

 

https://www.freedomsfoundation.org/students/history-encounters/registration/?recordid=01t0b00000BzM4wAAF
https://www.freedomsfoundation.org/students/history-encounters/registration/?recordid=01t0b00000BzM4wAAF


Dinner guests at Freedoms Foundation  

If you have relatives or a special person that lives in the Valley Forge area that would 

like to have dinner with your child while they are with us feel free to invite them to 

dinner on Tuesday, Wednesday or Thursday evening.  The cost of dinner is $20.00 per 

person (children under 6 years are free).  Advance reservations must be made and the 

fee paid in advance.  Please email the reservation to education@ffvf.org or call the 

education office at 610-933-8825 ext. 292 between the hours of 8am – 4pm Eastern 

Time and a staff member will get back to you about payment.  When the reservation 

is confirmed you will be given the dinner time & where the guest/s should meet your 

child.   

 

Sending mail to your child 

If you would like to send mail to your child while they are with us, you can mail, fax 

or email it. 

Fax: 610-935-0522 - final faxes must be received by 4pm eastern time on Thursday, 

May 16, 2020 

Email: education@ffvf.org – final emails must be received by 4pm eastern time on 

Thursday, May 14, 2020.  Please put your child’s name in the subject line. (You may 

use this email for any questions you may have for the Freedoms Foundation staff as 

well) 

Mail:     Freedoms Foundation at Valley Forge 
    c/o your child’s name/LCE 
    P.O. Box 67 
    Valley Forge, PA 19481 
 
The last mail pick up for Palm Crest Elementary will be at noon on Thursday, May 14, 
2020, please make sure you have mailed your letters in time to arrive by May 14, 2020.  
Mail that arrives at the Valley Forge Post Office after noon on May 16, 2020 will be sent 
to the school on Tuesday, May 19, 2020.  Any mail arriving after May 19, 2020 will not 
be forwarded.    
 
Thank you, 
 
The Freedoms Foundation Education Staff 
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